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Dear Sirs, 
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Yet again we are plagued with this vision of development at Plemont. 

We are sure the applicants hope to grind down the opposition by their continual 

applications. 


Our views remain: 


1) Any development at Plemont is a disgrace 

2) The site should be acquired by the States and returned to nature 

3) Or, financial help should be given to the National Trust to acquire the land 
for the benefit of all Islanders and not just a few greedy developers. 

So much of our Island has been lost irrevocably, PLEASE take a brave stand and do 
the right thing! Keep Plemont as an important resource for our Island, the present 
islanders, future generations and visitors too. 

T hank you 

Yours faithfully 

Ms M Bourn iquel Mr M Du Feu 


